Amanda Baryenbruch

From: LeAnne LaFond <LLaFond@jagemann.com>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:19 AM

To: Justin Nickels

Cc: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: Public Comment April 19th Common Council Meeting
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Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council:

Thank you for your service to our city. Please do not extend the mask mandate. Our kids deserve normalcy and to grow
up in a world where they are not taught to fear but to learn and educate themselves and be able to have the right to
choose.

Sincerely:

LeAnne LaFond - Manitowoc

LeAnne LaFond

STAMPING CO.
Quality Engineer
Jagemann Stamping | 5757 W Custer St. Manitowoc, WI 54220
Ph: 920.652.1325 | Cell: 920.905.3624 | Email: llafond@jagemann.com| Visit us on the web at www.jagemann.com

This message may contain information that is confidential or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. This message and any files attached to it are intended for the exclusive use by the intended recipient. If the reader
of this message is not an intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication, or the use of its contents, is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately
notify the sender of your inadvertent receipt and delete this message. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Jagemann Stamping Company. The recipient should
check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Jagemann Stamping Company accepts no liability for
any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
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